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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

26/04/2021  09:19:442021/1893/T SUPPRT Elaine Parker We support the application to fell this unsightly tree. It¿s branches extend to about 2 metres from the 

boundary to our home and it severely restricts light to our garden from the west. 

We would support its replacement with a smaller, ornamental tree, preferably an indigenous species to 

promote bio diversity.

26/04/2021  09:19:462021/1893/T SUPPRT Elaine Parker We support the application to fell this unsightly tree. It¿s branches extend to about 2 metres from the 

boundary to our home and it severely restricts light to our garden from the west. 

We would support its replacement with a smaller, ornamental tree, preferably an indigenous species to 

promote bio diversity.

26/04/2021  09:19:492021/1893/T SUPPRT Elaine Parker We support the application to fell this unsightly tree. It¿s branches extend to about 2 metres from the 

boundary to our home and it severely restricts light to our garden from the west. 

We would support its replacement with a smaller, ornamental tree, preferably an indigenous species to 

promote bio diversity.
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